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To whom it may Concern 
 
Thank you for taking time to accept our Endorsement of Noeline Franklin’s B. Sc. (Hons) PTC 
M. Med. Sc., Submission sent to your Department, on the proposed Snowy Hydro 2 Major 
Project. 
We have read and concur with her sentiments and research, throughout. We are in support 
of her Submission. We do not support the dumping of rock into Tantangara (2,800,677cubic 
metres) and Talbingo (2,834,212 cubic metres) Reservoirs as well. We do not support the 
changes in Hydrology and degradation by earthworks and construction in an already 
impacted environment, a UNESCO Biosphere. 
 
We feel that there are many issues that need addressed throughout the EIS, and follow that 
there will be too much environmental degradation, as addressed in Noeline Franklin’s 
Submission that we concur with her concerns. This letter goes hand in hand with her 
Submission. 
 
We agree that the resultant changes for the environment that have occurred as a result of 
Snowy Hydro 1, will be amplified as a result of Snowy Hydro 2. Let’s not blame it on the 
Brumbies, but place it on where the blame belongs.  
 
We agree with sustainable energy production, but feel that the impact on such a sensitive 
and unique environment it is being implemented in the wrong place. We do not support the 
Works of Snowy Hydro 2 as detailed in the EIS. We do not support implementation of the 
Scheme at all. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Julie McGoldrick 
President 
Australian Brumby Board Incorporated 
INC1801352 


